
 

We encourage you to keep reading this summer! Reading 

helps keep your mind sharp, improves your vocabulary 

and spelling, and is FUN! We hope you can curl up with 

many good books this summer as you take on the… 

Summer Reading  

Selfie Challenge! 

We would love to see pictures of you as you complete 

each challenge! The reading challenge cards will be 

shared with the class upon our return to school and will 

count toward our 40 Book Challenge! You can create a 

digital document with all of your pictures or bring your 

pictures in! Happy reading! 

 

 One more thing! 

Knowing your multiplication facts entering 5th grade is SO 

important! They are the building blocks for higher-level 

math concepts and they help you develop strong number 

sense! Keep practicing over the summer! ☺ 

Have a GREAT Summer! We can’t wait to meet you! 

The 5th Grade Team 


